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I would like to thank everyone who participated in or helped make our
UFO Completion contest a success. It would not have been fun without
you. Congratulations to our Queen Ellen and Jeanette for outstanding
quilts. Your quilts are definitely heirloom quality. Several ladies
suggested we do it again next year, so start working on those UFO's.

I am up to date on the Mystery Quilt, Janet is organizing. I have my 32 6
1/2 pieces ready to go for the next instruction.

I am looking forward to seeing the end result. Carol is working on I Spy

for young children. She needs more of the I SPY panels: they are about 6
1/2 inches wide and the letters can be sewn by embroidery, or applique.

Be sure to attend the March meeting, M and M sewing will give us an
overview of their classes, and programs, we will need your assistance to
choose wisely. They also have a quilt retreat that several ladies are
interest in.

So Happy Quilting, see you March 15,
Joyce



Space Coast Quilt Guild General Meeting February 15, 2023
Minutes by Katie Martin

UFO Queen Party

Call to order 9:24 am

January guild general meeting minutes approved.

February Birthdays: Karen Lee, Sylvia, Martha, Carol, Joan, JoAnn, Juanita and Connie.

1t VP Karen Lee — March class twisted table runner with border print fabric for $11.00 it is $5.00 for the
pattern and $6.00 for the class. $3.00 goes to the church and $3.00 goes to the guild.

UFO Presenters: Jeanette, Gay, Doris, Pat H, Janet R, Carol P, Pam, Karen Sue, Katie, Sherianne, Karen Lee,
Carole Wolf, Beverly, Ellen H, Dori, Karen, Laura, Janet H, Mary Snyder, and Lee.

Show and Tell — Cecilia and Janet
Secretary Katie — Thank you card for donators family.
Carol P — | Spy quilt tops ready for quilting. Patterns passed out for February class.

Sherrianne — donations, we will start working on pillowcases and then in a few months will switch over
to stockings.

Nita — membership, $82 donation for the church, 44 members and 2 guests.
Janet R — Treasurer, In good order. Taxes have been filed.

Janet R — April class description and sign up for the Cutie Caddy and passed out information for Mystery
Quilt month 2.

Karen Sue has a ticket for sale for the next bus trip.

Pat H- Fat quarter winners are Katie, Karen, Janet and Kathy M

Dori — Sunshine, thank you to everyone who donated cards.

Sherrianne — Past member Sally Kraus has Leukemia please send texts and prayers.
Janet and Beverly — Door Prize winners are Joyce T and Jeanette

Cheryl P — Request for quilt donation for Viera Infusion center. Twin size is needed. Janet motioned to
approve, Robin seconded and all in favor.

Rita — Refreshments, there are still volunteers needed to sign up to bring food to general meetings.

Katie — Block of the month is Cross My Mind and 50 kits were created due at the March meeting.



Laura G — Thank you for the scraps, have been able to make 7 dog beds.

Pat Reid Baby Contest in April. There will be new categories added such as Pat Reid patterns and a Fancy
category.

Quilt Retreat — around August 7, Monday thru Thursday in Hawthorn Florida in Luther Springs. MSM so
charming. Karen M is second for Pat Reid Baby Contest.

Jo —Tip for easy bias binding.

UFO — Ellen Herring and Jeanette Kidd. Tie breaker and Ellen won UFO Queen. Every February we will
hold UFO Queen contest. Motion Pat H, Laura G seconded and all in favor.

Meeting adjourned 11:19
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March

Brenda Smith - 1st Judith Riddle - 6th Joyce Hauck - 9th
Rose Palek - 13th Diane Philips— 16th Denny Bell- 17th
Sonia Mariani— 20th Pam Powers— 21st Nancy Rader— 28th

Helping Hands

Laura Grimsley Long Arm Quilting 321-501-0679
Karen Lee Long Arm Quilting 321-720-1584
Janet Romer Labeling 321-269-4009
i Linda Smith Long Arm Quilting 321-267-4785
) ‘ Mary Snyder Long Arm Quilting 573-216-9093
| Karen Sue Lynch Long Arm Quilting 321-567-5897

Fat Quarter of the Month

Pat Hackenberg is your Fat Quarter Queen

January - Pinks/Reds June - Polka Dots
February - Space/Galaxy August - Stripes

March - Black and White September - Halloween
April — Pastels October - Fall Colors

May - Beachy November — Christmas



Lakeland quilt show March 16

$56

Join us as we travel by bus from
The Great Outdoors to the RP Funding Center in Lakeland
for a fun day of demos, vendors and beautiful quilts on
display.

Great quilt show and fun day !

We plan to depart TGO about 8:00 and return by 5pm.
There will be a small breakfast treat on the bus, but you
are welcome to bring a drink....The cost of the ticket will
include the show ticket..we plan to have some door prizes
on the way back home as well as a treat after a fun day in
Lakeland.

Please share this with your friends, as we have a

minimum of 40 people to operate the trip. If you have any
guestions, please call me at the number below. Your check
will not be cashed until about 10 days before the trip.

Judi Sierer 253 Harmony Titusville,FI 32780
260-665-2566
jsierer@yahoo.com



| SPY QUILT needs- | Spy panels, backing fabric, kids fabric with
letters and numbers, Halloween, birds, golf, as we are out. Carol has
| Spy quilts to be quilted, | am at the church every Wednesday.

Carol would like a count of quilts out there. Thanks so much, Carol
Plusch 209-470-1356

Food Helpers for March

Refreshments will be furnished by:
Ellen Herring, Mona Margetts,

Kathy McGraw, Dianne Mannion

Newsletter Editor Laura Grimsley 321-501-2031 mmemorys8@gmail.com
Space Coast Quilt Guild Address P.O. Box 2996 Titusville, FL 32781-2996
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/spacecoastquilters

Website http://www.spacecoastquilters.com/home.html
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Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest

Pat Reid was a beloved member of the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. who passed
away in 2013. Her love of quilting was mainly dedicated to the making of baby quilts and
she chaired the Lullaby Baby Quilt Committee for the Guild for many years. On May 8,
2013 the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. established the Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest.
Prizes and Awards will be presented to the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. member
who’s baby quilt was selected from those quilts entered in the contest. The Winners will

be announced at the April’'s General Membership meeting.

This year a separate award will be given for using a pattern from Pat Reid’s Pattern
Booklet.

Requirements are:

e All techniques accepted: pieced, appliqued, embroidery.
e The finished quilt should be no smaller than 36” x 36” and no larger than
40” x 54”

e Members may enter as many completed quilts as they desire

e The Guild will not provide any fabric and/or supplies for the quilt

e Quilt must be received by the deadline or it will not be eligible to be judged
The quilts will be displayed, and the winner announced at the Business Meeting,

Following the close of the contest.

Quilts will become property of Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. and be distributed in
accordance with the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. goals and objectives when the

Contest is completed.



Wednesday morning crew hard at work!




Wednesday’s Table Runner Class March 2023







